Dear all,
 
The consultation for Leicestershire’s Draft Rights of Way Improvement Plan and associated Action Plan is coming to an end on 
14th August 2025 and it is important that your views are heard. If you haven’t already submitted a response, you can do so by completing the survey on Leicestershire County Councils Have Your Say Webpage. 

We would be grateful if you could also encourage your local community to have their say by sharing this information. 

If you require the information in an alternative format such as a printed hard copy or have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact the team  by emailing choosehowyoumove@leics.gov.uk or calling 0116 305 0002.

Kind regards,

Sue

Sue Dann (she/her) | Members and Communities Liaison Manager | Environment & Transport Department| Leicestershire County Council
(: 0116 3057122 | y: sue.dann@leics.gov.uk

In a world you can be anything…………be kind

We work flexibly, so if you’ve received this email ‘out of hours’, whilst it suits me to email now, I do not expect a response or action outside of your working hours

[image: ]

For reporting problems or defects on the roads or pavements please use our ‘Report a road problem’ online form or alternatively via email cscparishes@leics.gov.uk  

Useful  information can be found on our Information for Parishes & Communities webpage and/or the LCC website 
Information on traffic schemes and parking solutions can be found online here.

If you are interested in receiving regular updates on services, latest news and events relating to Environment & Transport, please contact the Special Projects Team via  etdspecialprojects@leics.gov.uk.




This e-mail and any files transmitted with it are confidential. If you are not the intended recipient, any reading, printing, storage, disclosure, copying or any other action taken in respect of this e-mail is prohibited and may be unlawful. If you are not the intended recipient, please notify the sender immediately by using the reply function and then permanently delete what you have received. Incoming and outgoing e-mail messages are routinely monitored for compliance with Leicestershire County Council's policy on the use of electronic communications. The contents of e-mails may have to be disclosed for requests under Data Protection or Freedom of Information legislation. Details about how we handle information can be found at https://www.leicestershire.gov.uk/data-protection

The views expressed by the author may not necessarily reflect the views or policies of the Leicestershire County Council.

Attachments to e-mail messages may contain viruses that may damage your system. Whilst Leicestershire County Council has taken every reasonable precaution to minimise this risk, we cannot accept any liability for any damage which you sustain as a result of these factors. You are advised to carry out your own virus checks before opening any attachment.
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Ever the right to work in a safe and abuse free environment

Physical or verbal sbuse towards
our staff will not be tolerated. | RESPECT





